
Autumn Term Sports News 

We have had a busy start to our sporting calendar of 

events. Firstly we would like to introduce you to our newly 

elected Sports Crew. 

       Olivia Platt, Lucas Duffield 

Archie Butler, Mazie Dales 

  Amelia Tasker, Jayden Selby 

  Max Sawicki, Jessica Booker 

                                         Tom Angus, Sophie Kay 

Our Sports Crew are going to be responsible for blogging, promoting and 

reporting and running sporting activities within school. They will also be working 

closely with Mrs Sampson and Miss Wright to increase how active the children 

in our school are within curriculum time.  

We have already had a great start to our cluster competitions. We have moved 

back into the Sherburn Cluster for our sporting events which we feel is a real 

positive for the children in our school. It means that we are competing against 

schools close by with a lot of the competitions taking place at Sherburn High 

School which is walking distance for us. The children will more than likely be 

familiar with children at these schools and our transport costs will hopefully 

reduce meaning the Sport Premium money can be better spent elsewhere.  

On Thursday 27th September we attended the Year 5/6 Boys Football 

Tournament at Sherburn High School. The team played well and we managed to 

secure 4th Place out of the six schools that played.  

On Thursday 11th October a team of our KS1 children attended the Beanbag 

Rounders festival at Kirk Fenton Primary School. The children had a great time 

learning a new sport and managed to come 2nd place overall. Well done!  
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On Thursday 18th October a team of Year 3 and 4 children attended the Cross 

Country Event at Sherburn High School. The children did very well, all trying 

hard to run the distance in the fastest time possible. We are pleased to 

announce that we have several children who have made it through to the next 

round of the competition. Harvey Targett came 2nd in the Year 3 Boys race, 

Aaron Hudson came 3rd in the Year 4 Boys race, Finlay Cronshaw came 6th and 

Sebastian Wraith-Lobley came 7th. The top 8 runners from each race qualified.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

We would love to hear about any sporting achievements that your child has 

demonstrated outside of school. We like to recognise these in school. Please 

make sure your child brings along any certificates, medals, trophies etc to our 

Friday celebration assemblies with a short description of how they have earned 

their award. Our Sports Crew will report on these achievements on our Sports 

section of the school website. 


